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Today: Ms. Anita Lee 

Last Meeting: Mr. Tommy Cheng 

Our members present were: 

Guest of PP Gilbert Fung: Mr. Jackal Lee

Guest of PP Bernard Lee: Mr. Gerald Nisperos


President Rico Fung declared the meeting open.  We celebrated Rtn 
Peter Yeung’s birthday.  President Rico made Club and District 
announcements:


• Elderly Home U-Trap Maintenance and 
Sanitizing Service Project : planning 
was in progress.


• Mobile Medical Truck Service Project : 
planning had started.


• Induction of new member would be on 
17 January 2024


• Certification of Rotaract Club of Small 
Talks Circles would be ready for 
approval from District Governor Andy Li
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• 70th Anniversary Celebration Program planning is 
in process, 3 months to go.  MTR exhibitions and 
Photo Competition preparation were in progress.


• Audited Statements from last Rotary year was 
ready, an Extraordinary General Meeting would be 
convened to adopt it.


PP Gilbert Fung introduced our speaker, Mr. Tommy 
Cheng.  Mr. Cheng’s business was inspired by a 
Japanese cartoon Doraemon, where the robot cat 
from the future create a clone for its owner so he 
can be at multiple places and doing multiple things 
at the same time.


The “Digital Twin”, made possible by modern Artificial Intelligence technologies, will be able to 
speak fluently in dozens of languages, in the highly believable voice of the original key opinion 
leader.  While this technology is not new or exclusive, Tommy had partnered with the right 
technology provider to support Cantonese, which is unique in this area.


Over 600 Million people watch TikTok every day.  While it is an excellent platform for exposure 
and promotion, it takes time and resources to create each short video.  The “Digital Twin” 
technology will help reduce the cost and repetitive work required for creating a large number 
of short videos on a daily basis.


The presentation had aroused curiosity and interesting questions from our members. PP 
Bernard Lee gave vote of thanks to Mr. Cheng in the usual Rotarian manner.


Sergeant At-Arms PE Bonnie Yeung announced the red box amount to be HK$1,220.


PP William Wong, his spouse Fanny, and Rtn Christian Li 
visited kindergartens in Guangxi, organized by our community 
service partner, Hong Kong Child-rity Association.  The 
purpose was to promote understanding and exchange of 
teaching approaches, with the objective on mutual 
understanding of diversified need for young children.


The entire exchange program took place over a period 6 days 
right after Christmas, with tours of the city and exchange 
forums with the local education bureau.


Our 6 April 2024 event is less than 3 months away. We have shifted the preparation work to 
top gear. Could I ask for your favour to:


1. Confirm as soon as possible if you are physically attending by responding to the Hon. 
Secretary’s e-mail of 20 December, 2023, and whether you will be inviting guests. A 
standardised invitation letter and poster will be made available for your use;


2. Last call for old photos and memorabilia of our club  activities and projects that you feel 
merit inclusion in the video and/or exhibition. 


Our 70th Anniversary Celebration

Educational Exchange to Guangxi, China - 26-31 December, 2023

Important message from President Rico Fung
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Happy Birthday to our Splendid January Birthday Members 
   
2nd - Rtn Peter Yeung, 7th - Rtn Raymond Chu,  11th - PDG Y.K. Cheng, 
14th - President Rico Fung 

Club postal address : P.O.Box 47064, Morrison Hill Post Office, Hong Kong 
Meeting Venue   : Regal HK Hotel, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong 
Meeting Schedules : Every 1st and 3rd Wednesday at 12:30 pm 
Website             : http://hkie.rotary3450.org/ 

PP William Wong and PP Bernard Lee were 
with the President and President of the Rotaract 
Club of Hong Kong Community College 
Students’ Union on 5 January 2024, with their 
Rotaract advisor Hester Chow.  Agenda of the 
strategic meeting included continuity, 
recruitment, service projects, and exchanges of 
how Rotaractors could benefit from the Rotary 
knowledge experience, while at the same time 
be prepared to be good future Rotarians. PP 
Bernard gave updates on other Rotaract Clubs 
sponsored by our Club and we brainstormed on 
possible joint-club activities.


On 6 January, 2024, PE Bonnie Yeung and Rtn 
Lawrence Lui performed a second visit to the 
designated households of Longevity Service 
Project.


The visit had acquired first hand experience on 
the meaning of one of our Club’s 70th 
Anniversary service project.  Please use the QR 
code below to register your availability to be a 
part of this special program for the Elderly.


Rotaract Club of HKCC Students’ Union - 5 Jan 2024

Longevity Design House - 6 Jan 2024

http://hkie.rotary3450.org/

